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UKRAINIAN
BADMINTON
FEDERATION

Kyiv, 15 September 2022

President of Lithuanian
Badminton Federation

Mr. Algirdas Kepezinskas
Dear President,

Ukrainian badminton federation presents its compliments to you personally and to
Lithuanian Badminton Federation. We also would like to express our deepest
gratitude for all the support and help that our country is receiving from Lithuanian
government and people. Thanks to support of your Federation Ukrainian players
found temporary home and chance to continue their carrier. So hopefully our
i)layers will participate in RSL Lithuanian Junior 2023.

As you know our cbuntry and players are still in a difficult situation. While we
understand that organising such events involves substantial costs, we kindly
request your consideration in waiving the entry fee for Ukrainian players.

We appreciate all the effort of the badminton community, that stays united and

continue to act for Peace.

Sincerely yours,

General Secretary of Ukrainian

Badminton Federation Olesia Nikolenko
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